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25th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Theatre trip to watch a performance of ‘An Inspector Calls’ at The Liverpool Empire, 
Wednesday 20th November 2024, 2.30 pm Matinee Performance 
  
 The English Department has secured tickets to watch a live performance of the ciritcally 
acclaimed play, ‘An Inspector Calls’. This is one of the core texts we study in English 
Literature, therefore it is an excellent enrichment opportunity. 
  
The trip is open to all pupils in current Years 9 and 10. In order to secure the tickets, the 
theatre has asked for confirmation of numbers by Monday 15th July. The cost of the trip 
is approximately £15.50, which includes the ticket price and travel expenses. 
  
We will be travelling by mini-bus and public transport for those who are able. Students will 
be accompanied by members of staff at all times. The details of travel will be arranged and 
communicated nearer the time. 
  
Please complete the consent form and payment of £15.50 via School Spider if your child 
wishes to take part in this trip by Monday 15th July. 
  
Students must ensure that they wear sensible shoes and weather-appropriate clothing for 
the trip. 
  
Any questions you may have about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Depledge. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Arrowsmith 
Headteacher 
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